
Making a welcome return, the first in-person graduation ceremony since the

onset of the COVID-19 pandemic was held in Southville International School

and Colleges (SISC) for the Senior Kinder, Grade School and High School

Classes of 2022. The ceremonies were held at Luxembourg Hall and were also

streamed live via Zoom.

The celebration marked one of the first on-campus events of any kind at SISC

since the pandemic disrupted life around the world. The graduates were able

to come together in person and receive their diplomas in honor of their

resilience and perseverance under trying circumstances.

The welcome remarks were given by SISC President Jocelyn Tizon who

expressed to the students how proud they should be of their achievements.

“You took your education into your own hands, developed new strategies to

learn, stayed engaged, and retained the learning imparted by your teachers.

We have seen you grow into thoughtful, responsible, considerate and caring

human beings that made you graduate during a global pandemic, something

that very few can say they have,” Tizon said.
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Graduating with the top honors were the following:



S E N I O R  K I N D E R  G R A D U A T E S



G R A D E  6  G R A D U A T E S



 I B  2  G R A D U A T E S

G R A D E  1 2  G R A D U A T E S



This summer, SISC athletes have returned to something resembling normal

training since the school gym and field originally shut down due to the

pandemic. Varsity players preparing for a return to competition haven’t been

on campus until early this year, let alone practicing and competing with their

teammates as they are accustomed to.

 

Despite being subject to health protocols, most athletes expressed excitement

at returning to in-person practices and getting to spend time with their

teammates and coaches again. Below is the summer training schedule for

basketball, football and volleyball varsity teams:

V A R S I T Y  S P O R T S  R E S U M E  S U M M E R
T R A I N I N G






I N T E R E S T E D  I N  O N - C A M P U S  L I V I N G
E X P E R I E N C E ?

TREX Residence Hall, the official dormitory of SISC, is ready to accept new

student residents once the implementation of hybrid classes begins this

coming school year. We would like to know how many students are interested

in living in the separate campus housing for males and females, considering

the limited number of spaces available due to health and safety protocols.

Please complete the Student Housing Interest Survey by following the link

below.

QUICK SURVEY

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc4783-lcpDG7qvqdMwIayic56ST0Ol_1VtIA_dAh2iWokd6g/viewform?pli=1


QUICK SURVEY

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc4783-lcpDG7qvqdMwIayic56ST0Ol_1VtIA_dAh2iWokd6g/viewform?pli=1
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